
From:
To:

CC:

Sent	at: 09/11/16	15:44:07

Subject: PeDRA	and	sexual	orientation?	your	number
20668/2016

Dear	 ,
	
Referring	to	our	today’s	phone	conversation,	I	had	the	opportunity	to	have	a	short
clarification	chat	with	the	Project	Manager,	
	

	confirmed	that	the	expression	“sexual	orientation”	was	not	eliminated	from	the
updated	Notification	sent	to	you	recently,	since	our	intention	was	only	to	up-date	you	on
the	three	points	discussed	during	the	video-conference.
	
Please	be	assured	that	following	strictly	EDPS’	prior-checking	opinion,	Frontex	did	not	and
does	not	process	personal	data	on	sexual	orientation	under	PeDRA	project.
	
I	take	this	opportunity	to	express	our	thanks	for	your	permanent	support	and	for	advising
us.
	

	

	

The	new	Regulation	on	the	European	Border	and	Coast	Guard	entered	into	force	on	6	October	2016.	As	a	result,	the
agency	is	now	called	Frontex	-	European	Border	and	Coast	Guard	Agency.	Please	note	that	all	formal	agreements	and
ongoing	contracts	remain	valid.	Email	addresses	and	contact	details	do	not	change	either.

Frontex	-	European	Border	and	Coast	Guard	Agency	·	Plac	Europejski	6,	00-844	Warsaw,	Poland	·	Tel:	+48	22	205
9500	·	Fax:	+48	22	205	9501	·	www.frontex.europa.eu

DISCLAIMER:	This	e-mail	message,	including	any	attachments,	cannot	be	construed	as	automatically	constituting	any
form	of	commitment	by	Frontex,	unless	its	contents	clearly	indicate	otherwise.	It	is	intended	solely	for	the	use	of	the
addressee(s).	Any	unauthorised	disclosure,	use	or	dissemination,	either	in	whole	or	in	part,	is	prohibited.	If	you	have
received	this	message	in	error,	please	notify	the	sender	immediately	via	e-mail	and	delete	the	e-mail	from	your	system.
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